
February Birthdays 

        
             

2   Mary M.            '04 

3 Tommy H.            '89 

4        Judy C.                      '07 
 5 Jim S.    '78 

 6   Susan C.   '01 

7   Randy B.   '69 

13  Bob C.   '74 

16 Kurt H.   '03 

21 Roger  A.   '83 

23 Edwin M.   '92 

25 Maggie A.   '88 

25 Muff    '81  

25 Sandy C.   '90  

27      Joann N.   '00 

 

              
 

 

Please help make this list as complete as 

possible.  Anniversaries and special events 

should be called in to the Intergroup office, 

309-764-1016, by the 15th of the preceding 

month for inclusion in the newsletter.   Flyers 

are also due on the 15th, and cost $7 per 

page. 
 

 

                

      

February Events 
 

1st – Camden Serenity Group  

Speaker Meeting 

 

8th – District 9 Mini-Event 

 

8th – House Group Potluck/Speaker 

 

16th – Milan Hillcrest Potluck/Speaker 

 

25th - Big Book Study Anniversary 

 

29th   – Cabin Fever Speaker Banquet 

 

 

                      
Please start thinking about making coffee and basket 

donations to Intergroup for our anniversary to be held 

on April 25, 2019.  This is a fundraiser to help keep 

our doors open, so any donations we get are greatly 

appreciated.  Tickets will be on sale after the Feb. 

business meeting from your Intergroup Rep or the 

Intergroup office.  Tickets will be $25 until April 6 

and $30 after that – they must be purchased by April 

10, 2020. There will be NO ticket sales at the door. 

Thank you! 

ILLOWA MESSENGER FEBRUARY 2020 

NEWSLETTER 
 



 
 

 

Group Contributions    Dec. 2019   Jan. – Dec. 2019  

Aledo      0    150.00 

Bettendorf     0    3,384.51 

Big Book Study     0    937.76 

Camden Serenity    25.00    225.00 

Central Discussion    0    1,600.00 

Cleveland     31.00    31.00   

Clinton      75.00    900.00 

Courage to Change    0    287.12  

DeWitt      10.00    210.00  

Diversity Group     0    30.00 

Henry County Group    0    800.00  

House Group     0    125.00 

H.O.W. Group     0    57.75 

La Nueva Vida     10.00    130.00 

Ladies Night     0    490.37 

Last Chance     0    30.00                

Marquette     0    300.00 

Milan Hillcrest     0    320.00 

Moline Group     0    2,076.10 

Morrison     0    200.00  

Port Byron Hilltop Group   0    125.00 

Rainbow     0    40.00 

Sisters in Sobriety    0    40.00 

The Three Legacies    0    375.00 

W.E., T.W.O. Women’s Meeting   0    103.00    

Total      120.00    12,967.61   

 

Call Counts for Dec.  2019     Total Call Counts for 2019   

12-step – 2 Information – 67    12-step - 35 Information – 883 

Visitors – 54 Alanon – 0     Visitors – 626 Alanon – 9 

 



Illowa Intergroup Business Meeting Minutes 

January 6, 2020 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:00 pm by Erica S.  

 

ATTENDANCE:  

 

Groups Present:   Present were Bettendorf, Big Book Study, Blandine, Camden, Courage to Change, 

Central Discussion, Last Chance, Marquette, New Beginnings, Sisters in Sobriety, Three Legacies, 

West End. 

 

Officers and Chairs Present:  Chair: Erica S, Co-chair: Monique, Secretary: Deb P, Treasurer: Katie R, 

Telephone Chair: Julie  B, Events Chair: Steve H, District 9 Liaison: Kevin K, District 90 Liaison: Randy 

C, Office Manager: Lisa W 

 

Office Manager’s Report  

Happy New Year from the Intergroup Office, Things are going well.  Thanks to all the volunteers who 

keep the office running in my absence, especially over the holidays.   

 

The treasurer and I will be doing quarterly taxes later this month.  In addition to that, I will be working 

on writing thank-you letters to our Faithful Fivers and groups who contributed to us this past year.  

We couldn’t stay open without contributions.   

 

I also will be making the event tickets this month – they will be passed out at our Intergroup meeting 

in February to all the reps to take back to their groups and sell.   

 

I am looking for volunteers to work in the office periodically, especially Monday mornings and 

occasional afternoons.  Contact me in the afternoons at 309-764-1016.     

 

Call counts for December were 2 12-step, 67 information, and 54 visitors.    

In love and service, Lisa W. 

 

Treasurers Report:   6-Jan-2020 

 

INCOME  
Contributions $297.00  

Sales $1,711.48  

Sales - Other Vendor $0.00  

Prudent Reserve Interest $1.59  

Totals $2,010.07  
  
EXPENSES  
General $1,842.11  

Literature $1,153.50  

Totals $2,995.61  

TOTAL INCOME MINUS EXPENSES ($985.54) 
  
ACCOUNTS  
Checking $4,104.92 

Savings (Prudent Reserve) $3,853.76 
  
Totals $7,958.68  

 



District 9 Liaison Report 

Hello all, it is my pleasure to serve as your new District 9 Intergroup Liaison. I attended the District 9 

Business Meeting yesterday and would like to share the following information: 

 

• All district positions are currently filled except for Public Information and Treatment Chair. 

• Corrections needs female volunteers Wednesdays @ 6:30pm. Please contact Jaclyn M. who 

will be coming to Intergroup to talk about pairing up AA members with new releases. 

• District 9 will be having a Mini-Event on February 8th at the Bettendorf Community Center 

from 5 – 9pm. There will be free tacos and drinks from 5:30 to 6:30 and Mary Ann G. will be 

speaking at 6:30pm. Volunteers are needed for the food committee, decorations and 

entertainment. Please see Lee C. or Jaclyn M. 

• Big Book Study Group is celebrating their 19th anniversary on February 25th with a potluck 

starting at 5:30pm. Mike M. from Cedar Rapids will speak at 6:30pm. 

• District 9 Business meetings will continue to be held at 10:30 am on the 1st Sunday of each 

month. 

Yours in Love and Service, Kevin K. 

 

District 90 Liaison Report 

Hello Everyone, some of the open positions were filled, Brandon S. from Henry Co. Group took 

Corrections, Craig K. took Alt. DCM, the Literature Chair, Kelsey C. from Geneseo took a 2nd position 

as Secretary. The 4 positions that are still open are: Accessibilities, CPC, Grapevine, & Archives. The 

“year-end” surplus of money went to fill the allowance for Treatment and renew their grapevine 

subscriptions with the remaining to go to Intergroup. The idea was tossed around to host a 2021 

assembly, possibly in Kewanee, but tabled until next month, which will be tomorrow. Finally, 

Corrections is always looking for more volunteers. 

That’s all I have until next month.     In Love and Service Randy C. 

 

Events Report 

• The next priority to prepare for the Anniversary event is to form a Committee consisting of 

four or five people. The committee will be responsible for:  

o Planning a theme as well as picking "chairs" to handle Decorations, Dessert table, 

Raffles, and Speaker Host. 

• Hotel reservation/times of service/ menu will be confirmed in the next few weeks. 

• Contact with Speaker to confirm any travel/lodging needs. 

 

Telephone Chair Report  

Thank you to all the volunteers who continue to take the AA phones every month! Some have been 

on the phone rotation for 20+ years! Your dedication is inspiring! Also, I want to thank the new 

volunteers! Your enthusiasm for wanting to do this type of service work has been refreshing and very 

much appreciated! I’m happy to report the 12-step list is finally 100% updated! If you are on the 

phone rotation, please see me after the meeting so I can give you an updated packet; the rest will be 

emailed (or mailed) out hopefully by the February Intergroup meeting. 

Happy new year everyone! 

Thank you!   In love and service, Julie B. 

 

Webmaster Report     

Hello Everyone, we had 3,071 users total but 1,007 actual users that were on the site for more than 

30 sec. We are only down by 7 from last month which is great and hopefully they continue to stay 

above 900. We did have a little bit of a spike on the 2 days after Christmas and New Year’s Eve, 

about 40 more than other days. The New Service Page only had 62 visits, while the events page had 

330, I would like to see around 100 for the Service page before I pull the corrections flyers out of 



events section so we’ll wait and see what next month’s numbers look like. I added email addresses 

for both districts, but no one has used either one yet so that may be a dead issue. I haven’t had a lot 

of feedback on the new look but none of it has been bad so far.   

That’s all I have until next month.    In Love and Service Randy C. 

 

GROUP REPORTS:  

 

New Beginnings Report    

Hello Everyone, attendance has been really good lately for all 3 of our meetings. In fact, New Year’s 

Day we had just over 30 people which is about double our biggest crowd. We had a few people show 

up who are able be sponsor and I think all 4 of the men looking for sponsors actually have one now 

and at least one of the 3 women so thanks to all who passed the word. Finally, we are always looking 

for Speakers, Sponsors and rides… That’s all I have until next month.    In Love and Service, Randy C.  

 

Sisters in Sobriety 

Have Saturday meeting from 10-11am at MCC Church across from the Mississippi Valley 

Fairgrounds; this is a closed Big Book Meeting. Continue to have 3-12 in attendance.  All are 

welcome to come. At the last membership meeting, was voted to give Intergroup $50.00.  We 

continue to have Saturday meetings and encourage newcomers to join us. 

In Love and Service, Joy P. 

 

OLD BUSINESS: 

District Corrections numbers – Jacklyn M, District 9 Corrections Chair present and explained that 

Scott Co Jail policy prohibits passing personal information on to inmates, including phone numbers 

for sponsors. Discussion was held re: options for phone listing specific to the jail contacts for calls 

that come in to Intergroup from newly released inmates.  Item was tabled for further review and 

discussion.  

 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Nominating Committee – Erica asked that groups share and pass on that we are seeking people 

interested in serving Intergroup Officer positions as elections will be held in March, positions begin in 

April. 

 

The next Intergroup meeting will be held Monday, February 3, 2020 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

District 9 Monthly Meeting Minutes 

January 5th, 2020 

 

ATTENDANCE: 

 

Chairs:   DCM: MaryBeth P. Alt DCM: Lee C. Secretary: Kiersten C. Archives: Ronna B. Corrections: 

Jaclyn M. CPC: Park P. Literature: Kristin C. Treasurer: Sheryl F. 

 

Groups: Big Book: Jim, Central Discussion Tim, Courage To Change: Jen, Dewitt: Shelly, Foglight: Kyle, 

Marquette: Pat, Freedom Group: Brandon, Three Legacies: Shawna, Intergroup: Kevin 

 

New Business: 

• Jaclyn M. motioned for $500 budget for the District Mini Event being held February 8th, 

2020. Park P. seconded the motion. Motion passed. 

 

Follow up – No further discussion on the time change of the monthly District meeting.  District 

meetings are at 10:30AM on the 1st Sunday of the month at Central Discussion. 

 

REPORTS 

 

Treasurer’s Report: Beginning Balance: 6,081.70; Total Income: 100.00; Total Expenses: 529.18; 

Balance: 5,652.52; Seed: 300.00; Prudent Reserve: 300.00; Operating Balance: 5,052.52 

 

DCM:   I will be attending the Area Meeting in Marshalltown January 11th and 12th. The District Mini 

event is February 8th, 2020.  

Upcoming dates – Jan 11 & 12, 2020 – Marshalltown – Best Western.  March 21st & 22nd 2020, - 

Marshalltown – Best Western. June 5th – 7th – Buena Vista College –Storm Lake IA. October 9th – 

11th ,2020 – The Fall Conference – Coralville, Iowa City 

 

ALT DCM: Greetings district 9 – I will be attending the area business meeting in Marshalltown this 

weekend and I am looking forward to it.  Here is the webmaster report. 

 

Hello Everyone, we had 3,071 users total but 1,007 actual users that were on the site for 

more than 30 sec. We are only down by 7 from last month which is great and hopefully they continue 

to stay above 900. We did have a little bit of a spike on the 2 days after Christmas and New Year’s 

Eve, about 40 more than other days. The New Service Page only had 62 visits, while the events page 

had 330, I would like to see around 100 for the Service page before I pull the corrections flyers out 

of events section so we’ll wait and see what next month’s numbers look like. I added email 

addresses for both districts, but no one has used either one yet so that may be a dead issue. I 

haven’t had a lot of feedback on the new look but none of it has been bad so far.  That’s all I have 

until next month. In Love and Service Randy C. Question was asked who approved the email address 

for district and I reached out to Randy the webmaster and this was the response. “Hi Lee, Last 

month, or maybe the month before, there was discussion about putting the DCM phone numbers on 

the contact pages since there's no way to actually contact either District other than mail or showing 

up at the meeting. However, it's our policy not to put personal info on the website so I suggested 

putting aaquadcitites.org email addresses for the DCMs. District 9 didn't have a Liaison at that time, 

so I never heard if the DCM wanted an email or not. District 90 was ok with it, so I just put District 9 

out there when I did 90, no one has used either. I can remove it if it's some kind of issue. I'm going to 

leave 90 out there just to see if anyone uses it, my webmaster email has been there for 2 years or so 

and no one ever uses that either.  FYI, it's a free email account from our website. It can be forwarded 



to anyone's email address or accessed from any web browser. It can be added to Hotmail, Gmail, 

Yahoo or any email program. It will automatically be discovered which makes setup easy for anyone. 

There is a free email program if they want to keep it totally separate too. Password can be anything 

and I can always reset it if forgotten.” Thank you, Randy! That was very helpful. Love and service, Lee 

C Alt DCM District 9 

 

Corrections: Hello all! Happy New Year!  Not much has been happening in corrections last month with 

the holidays.  We have a new volunteer at Scott Co. Jail for women and that meeting is going well.  

We are going to be getting 12 by 12's and Big Books for both male and female meetings that will 

remain in bins for the meeting chair.  These are not going to be given out to inmates but for use in 

working steps if chair desires.  We are also going to be leaving pamphlets for the inmates as well at 

the meetings.  There is a new corrections liaison with Bett that will be overseeing the volunteer 

schedule for 605 and we are looking for more volunteers for that meeting.  It is Wed night from 6:30-

7:30 with 6 months minimum sobriety and encourage active sponsorship.  I will also be attending 

Marshalltown next weekend. In love and service Jaclyn M. 

 

CPC: We presented to the staff at Rosecrance, 12DEC.  Dr. Emerle from Vera French was in 

attendance and has requested we speak to the staff there.  We are in the process of scheduling that 

presentation.  The committee will meet in January to determine our focus for 2020. In love and 

service, Park 

 

Grapevine:  I’ll be contacting the local libraries to see which ones signed up for a Grapevine 

subscription and report back at the next meeting.  In love and service, Jeremy W. 

 

Literature: In December, I delivered schedules to the Abbey and Rosecrance. I will be attending the 

upcoming event this month in Marshalltown. Love & Service, Kristin 

 

Treatment: Greeting from acting treatment chair- 

 Our district treatment chair stepped down, and this is a position that cannot be left 

unattended. I have reached out too many people and thank you for your help getting this together. 

Country Oaks is up and running and have speakers but could always use more!! For now, please 

contact Lee C. if you are interested in speaking at country oaks or Rosecrance. We do need people 

badge desperately!!! I would like to see a rotation of chair people at Country Oaks. Sundays are being 

rotated as of now, but Tuesday has had one consistent person (thank you Tim for all your help!!) I 

have volunteer forms from Trinity. If we have enough people to go to orientation, we can have it on a 

Saturday. You must be badged to chair meetings, but not to speak. Bridging the gap is doing well at 

Country oaks – Thank you everyone for helping with that. Next on the agenda is to figure out BTG at 

the Abbey. I need names and contact info of the people doing that. Also, we need a treatment chair, 

please contact Lee C., Marybeth P., or the intergroup for more information or if you are interested. 

Love and service, Lee C Alt DCM District 9  

 

 

GROUP REPORTS: 

 

Intergroup: Hello all, 

The following is an overview of the Intergroup meeting I attended December 2: 

• Lisa is (always) looking for volunteers to work the Intergroup office especially on Monday 

mornings.  Call (309) 764-1016 to help. 

• Tickets for Intergroup Anniversary dinner will be passed out the February Intergroup 

meeting for all Rep’s to take back to their groups to sell. 



• The Intergroup Anniversary Dinner speaker (on April 25th) will be Mark L. from Waukesha, 

WI.  He has ties to the Eastern Iowa AA community, and we are looking forward to hosting 

him. 

• Steve H. is forming committees for decorations, greeting and registration as well as 

dessert coordinator.  Call Lisa at Intergroup if you’d like to volunteer. 

• District 90 is looking for 6 people to stand for district positions.  Anyone interested should 

contact Randy C. 

• The 12-step phone list is almost 100% updated and will be distributed upon completion. 

• The webmaster is looking at splitting flyers into 2 separate pages.  One for events and the 

other for service opportunities. 

 

Thank you for electing me.  It is my pleasure to serve as your new District 9 Intergroup Liaison. 

Yours in Love and Service, 

Kevin K. 

 

Central Discussion: Happy New Year to District 9. Central Discussions next business meeting will be 

January 19, 2020 at 5:30pm. Central GSR will be attending January Area 24 Business meeting in 

Marshalltown, IA. In love and service Tim 

 

DeWitt: DeWitt Group is doing fine.  Meetings are all well attended.  No events until our Group 

Anniversary in April. Love and Service Shelly 

 

Folight Group: Attendance is picking up at both of our meetings. We are quickly approaching our 5 yr 

anniversary Feb 19 we are exploring a possible celebration will keep you posted. I will be taking the 

role of Alt GSR as I pass the GSR role to Kyle J. In Love and service, Rick T. 

 

Marquette: Some notes from Marquette business meeting 12/26.  

 

Treasury report Prudent Reserve $5,011.75. Ending Checking Bal. $2843.58  

• Discussion about Dist. 9 changing time back if enough GSR’s show up to vote. Pat G. will be 

going in my place as Alt. GSR  

• We will be having our Anniversary Party on May 02nd, 2020, instead of April 18th   

• Election of officers, two position: Intergroup Rep. & Program Chair.   Don C.  

• We voted to eliminate the certificates when issuing Sobriety awards. We will only issue Chips 

for Sobriety awards. Because of the distraction it has been creating. Love and Service Jim D. 

 

Three Legacies: Happy happy Sunday y'all! 3 legacies Thursday night speaker meetings continue to 

go great! We do have childcare available and there is a cost of 5$ per child. This cost pays for the 

staff that cares for our littles so we can all get a meeting! If you have any questions about that cost, 

please contact any 3 legacies home group member! Our next business meeting will be held Thursday 

January 16th directly following the speaker meeting. Happy New year loverfaces!!!!!!! Love and 

service, Shawna 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

District 90 Minutes 

Jan. 7, 2019   

 

Meeting held at First Southern Baptist Church in Colona, opened at 6:00 p.m.   

 

In attendance: Richard S., Craig K., Randy C., Amy T., Gene V., Joyce E., & Rick F. 

 

Birthdays – None        Minutes – Dec. Minutes Approved.     

 

Former DCM – Richard S. this is my last Report as DCM. 

AREA 20 Financials:  

Total Contributions YTD .... $61,012.28 'pink can' fund YT0 ... $3,142. 75 

Total Expenses YTD ........... $62,426.08  'green can' fund YTD ... $397.60 

Difference YTD ................... $1,413.80  details for all funds provided in Area Agenda 

 

MOTIONS: 

1. MOTION ONE: Requires GSR's and Area Committee members to register prior to voting at 

Assemblies. Those registered will be given a colored card to verify eligibility. Much discussion 

regarding traditions and integrity of voting members. Time constraints were a consideration 

that led to the final vote. Assembly voted item down. 

2. MOTION TWO: This motion asks that our Area assures the request for AAWS to begin the 

process of authoring a fifth edition to the Big Book occur at next year's annual convention. 

This item was tabled, and a request will be necessary. Assembly voted for this to happen. 

3. MOTION THREE: This motion reconsiders a tabled motion to support funding for billboard 

presentations, that will occur at the discretion of the advertising agency. NOTE: Billboard 

presentation has been determined. The total amount to be used will be $5,000. Numerous 

districts throughout the Area could be Impacted. Assembly voted to approve this motion. 

4. ACTIONS: The Public Information Chairman and their alternate were elected. The Calendar 

for 2020 has one open date for Area meetings. Winter Assembly 12/12/20. It was 

announced that a 'Bridge the Gap' National Workshop will occur in our District (Rock Island)-

12/5/20. The Spring Assembly (3/20-22/20) and the State Convention (8/14-16/20) will 

take place at the Marriott Hotel in Schaumberg, Illinois. Fall Assembly will occur 9/19/20 

(new date) and Fall Committee will occur 10/17/20 (new date) due to conflicts with other AA 

events.  

5. IN CLOSING: Area 20's new Panel member is Marilyn Finn, who will attend the AAWS annual 

convention for the coming two years. 

 

New DCM – Randy C. No Report Alt DCM – Craig K. No Report  Secretary – Kelsey C. - Absent 

 

Treasurer – Gene V.  Need the actual addresses for the 2 Grapevine renewals.   

 

 

Committee Reports:   

 

Corrections – Craig K. presented the report in Brandon’s absence.   The Woman's Meeting at the 

Rock Island County Jail is doing Great. Looking to start a Daytime Meeting we need more volunteers, 

anyone interested please let me know. We now have a new Volunteer Application should speed up 

approval time. The Men's meeting at Rock Island County Jail is looking to change days from Fridays 

to a different night, is there anyone out there interested Volunteering? Henry County Jail meetings 

both men and women are doing well. We are always there every Saturday 9 am. The Kewanee Life 



Skills Re-entry Center Meetings are going great. We are doing The Primary Purpose Big Book study on 

Thursdays, it is outstanding. Our Speaker Meeting is on the 2nd Saturday of each month going 

forward. This month will be Patrick G. from Davenport. Also looking for speakers who have served 

time in a correctional facility willing to come and speak. The East Moline Correctional Facility to go 

into and to sponsor inmates. Always looking for more volunteers. In Love and Service Brandon S.  

 

PI – Richard S.   Planning on visiting Libraries and Archiving what Books they have or supplying if 

needed. Making Contact with the Police. (States Attorney was suggested) Doing Newsletter for small 

groups with no current representation. 

 

Treatment – Justin W. - Absent  

 

Grapevine – Open CPC – Open Accessibilities – Open Archives – Open   

 

Literature – Kelsey C. – Absent 

 

Intergroup Liaison­ Randall C.    Hello Everyone, the office is looking for someone to cover the office 

on Monday Mornings. The 12-step list has been updated. Tickets will be available next month the 

Intergroup Event. Looking for volunteers to help with Decorations, Greeters, Raffles, Deserts and 

possibly Host the Speaker. Watch for a Coffee Donations Flyer to be posted on the Website. The 

Website is doing well, we had 1,007 actual users that were on the site for more than 30 sec. We are 

only down by 7 from last month which is great and hopefully they continue to stay above 900. We did 

have a little bit of a spike on the 2 days after Christmas and New Year’s Eve, about 40 more than 

other days. The New Service Page only had 62 visits, while the events page had 330, I would like to 

see around 100 for the Service page before I pull the corrections flyers out of events section so we’ll 

wait and see what next month’s numbers look like. I added email addresses for both districts, but no 

one has used either one yet so that may be a dead issue. I haven’t had a lot of feedback on the new 

look but none of it has been bad so far.  That’s all I have until next month. In Love and Service 

Randall C. 

 

GSR Reports:   

 

Henry County – Rick F. (GSR) Good, Cabin Fever is Coming up but is actually separate from 

Henry Co.  

 

House – Joyce E. (GSR) Speaker Jan. 11th, Murry from House Group, doing well financially, Sun. 

is biggest Meeting.  

 

Camden – Amy T. (GSR) Darn Good, Meetings Growing, breakfast every other Sunday at 

8:30am, Next is Jan. 19th  

 

New Beginnings – Randall C. (GSR) Hello Everyone, attendance has been really good lately for all 3 

of our meetings. In fact. New Year’s Day we had just over 30 people which is about double our 

biggest crowd. We had a few people show up who are able be sponsor and I think all 4 of the men 

looking for sponsors actually have one now and at least one of the 3 women so thanks to all who 

passed the word. Finally, we are always looking for Speakers, Sponsors and rides… In Love and 

Service Randall C. 

 

Old Business:  

1) Open Positions: Accessibilities, CPC, Grapevine and Archives. Decided to come up with brief 

descriptions.  



2) Hosting something in 2021 – tabled until available dates are confirmed. Still possibly 

Kewanee. 

 

New Business: Removing old corrections flyer until new one is made and then we need to approve 

money for putting it in newsletter every month.  

 

Next meeting is at First Southern Baptist Church in Colona on Feb. 4th, 2020 at 6:00pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



 
 
 



Illowa Messenger  
1706 Brady St, STE 201 

Davenport, IA 52803 

 

Address Service 

Requested 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

Time to renew your subscription? If the date on the address label is high-lighted, then it's time to 

renew! Please renew by sending your name and address along with your $13.00 subscription 

fee to the Intergroup Office. 
 

A subscription to the newsletter makes a great gift idea. Use form below to send in renewal, 

gift subscription, or Faithful Fiver donation! 

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Name:  _________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Address:  ________________________________________________________________________ 
 

City, State, Zip: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 

Anniversary Date: Contribution amount:   
 

 **EXTRA! EXTRA! www.aaquadcities.org is live!! 

** Be sure to check out our new website! ** 

http://www.aaquadcities.org/

